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My name is E.J. Finneran, I live in Portland, and I believe it is important for the Portland Bureau of
Transportation to be able to set their own speed limits without ODOT interference because
crossing 4 lane roads with speeds over 40 MPH is not something a child should have to deal with
on their walk to school.

Please support HB2682.
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